
KS1 Reading for Pleasure  

Developing a love of Reading  

Thank you to all our KS1 parents and children that attended our very first 

Thursday morning open session of, Reading for Pleasure.  

It was great to see your children reading independently, sharing a book with a 

class buddy, parent or a member of staff. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to join us Every Thursday morning from 8.30am and ensure 

your child is reading at least 20 minutes every night. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The KS1 Team 

 

 


